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As we head into Easter, I take this opportunity to thank all staff for the
commitment and professionalism that has greatly facilitated another positive start

for Limpopo Department of Agriculture and Rural Development.
Our Department, staff and stakeholders have already received considerable

recognition in 2015 and staff have

continued to work diligently to meet emerging internal and external opportunities,
while at the same time ensuring the Department is providing a high level of service

to our stakeholders.
I wish staff a happy and safe Easter break, and encourage you to enjoy

this time with your family and friends.
Take care of yourselves, and please drive safely.

MEC Joy Matshoge
Limpopo Department of Agriculture and

Rural Development
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